From: Tanya [mailto:tanyabirchl@hotmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 25, 2023 1:16 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Oppose of the new gas station by DP Murphy

Good afternoon,

| am writing this letter as | oppose to having DP Murphy build another gas station in Borden Carleton. | have lived in
this area my entire life and have supported Howatts Shell and Ceretti’s Grocery. They have both provided everything
we have needed and if they didn’t have it they would order it in.

They support all the activities and fundraisers in the area and are always available if a person needs a helping hand.
Please DO NOT let DP Murphy build another gas station as it is not needed

Tanya Birch
Borden Carleton resident

Sent from my iPhone



